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Faith Mission Food Delivery:
In Need of April & May Coverage

On the second Tuesday of each month, during the 
school year, our dining service, SAGE, provides extra 
food to deliver to Faith Mission (*funds provided by 
the CA Service Department budget). Due to COVID 
restrictions, Service Department members Beckie 
Hoagland and Matt McCue have been delivering food 
and snack bags assembled by upper-schoolers. 

Snacks and meals for the monthly delivery to “Faith 
on 8th” is provided for 90-100 people. Contact 
Christy Bening or Michelle Platt if you or your group 
would like to make snack bags or provide a meal for 
the next two deliveries on April 5 and May 10.

*The Service Department’s annual expenses and needs 
are funded through the school’s operating budget and 
from the Galbreath Family Service Board/Community 
Service Fund, an endowed fund established by alumnus 
Squire Galbreath ’79 and his family.

Pop Tab Reminder
Lower school teacher Sarah Penney says to “keep 
sending in your pop tabs to Ronald McDonald House, 
the collection containers are filling up!” More details 
about this program on the flyer linked below. Contact 
Mrs. Penney (penneys@columbusacademy.org) for 
more details. 

Service Department Contacts: 
Christy Bening • Service Department Chair • email: beningc@columbusacademy.org

Michelle Platt • Middle School Service Coordinator • email: plattm@columbusacademy.org
Kimberly Allison • PACA Liaison • kimberlyga@me.com

Upper-schoolers in grade nine will will be traveling 
with their advisories to serve in the community on 
Wednesday, April 13 from 9:00 a.m. - noon. 

Students should bring a water bottle, mask and 
nut-free snacks, and also wear modest tops (no 
bare-midriffs) pants and close-toed shoes. Clothing 
should be expendable - meaning if it gets damaged, 
no one will be sad.

Service sites will include: W.A.R.M. (Westerville 
Area Resource Ministry), Mid-Ohio Food Bank, 
Neighborhood Service, NNEEMAP, Clintonville 
Resource Services/Village in the ‘Ville, Worthington 
Resource Center. 

Upcoming Service Day 
for Ninth-Graders 

Blood Drive Scheduled for April 12 
The spring Blood Drive will take 
place in the athletics lobby on 
Tuesday, April 12 from 7:30 a.m. 
- 1:30 p.m. Schedule an appoint-
ment at tinyurl.com/4rs9vxke and 
click on the flyer to help plan your 
donation. Parents and adults in our 
community are welcome to sign up 
and donate. The January Blood Drive 
produced 48 much-needed units of 
blood, the most collected in a single 
day on our campus since 2009, and 
included two power red cell proce-
dures that produced four units with 
a total potential of 144 lives saved.

Pop-Up Clothing Exchange Set 
to Return April 13 
The Clothing Exchange Closet’s Pop-Up Shop will 
return to the walkway underneath of Morris Hall on 
Wednesday, April 13 and will be available until April 
20. All Columbus Academy families are welcome to 
browse and pick up clothing items that may be needed, 
as well as donate additional gently-used school appar-
el and uniform items to the Clothing Exchange Closet 
(year round) and to the bins at the Pop-Up Shop.
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